
 Cage Green Primary School 
 
 
 

Bulletin No: 28 
Date:  21st July 2017 
Academic Year 2016/17 

 
Osmington Bay Visit 
Year 6 Activities Week 
Leeds Castle Visits 
Leavers’ Assembly & Disco 
Best Class Attendance 
 
Osmington Bay Visit 
“On Monday 9th July Year 6    
got on a coach and set            
off to Osmington Bay                
in Weymouth, Dorset. After       
a 5 hour coach ride we     
arrived at the beautiful     
seaside town and then we       
all unpacked and settled        
into our rooms. Throughout    
the week we did many  
activities, including: campfire 
building, a beach  walk, climbing  
(indoor), survival skills, zip   
wire, street surfing, tunnel 
trailing, kayaking, dragon 
boating, orienteering, the giant 
swing, archery, trapeze 
swinging, a quiz, sports night, 
and a disco. We had so much 
fun meeting new people and 
building up friendships. Also the 
view was unbeatable! You wake 
up to a perfect view of the 
English Channel!” Report by 
Rowan, 6R 
 

 
 
Year 6 Activities Week (For 
those children who did not go to 
Osmington Bay.) 
“On the first day of our Activity 
Week we went to Bowlplex and 
played a game of bowling. We 
all got at least 1 strike! On 
Tuesday we went to Carroty 
Wood to do some abseiling, 
pedal carting and archery. We 
had 2 days at Carroty Wood and 
on the second day we did high 
ropes and team building and  

 
Geocaching. On Thursday we 
played Dino Golf and Xavier won 
with 45 hits. On Friday we went 
chocolate making at Temper 
Temper. We all had a wonderful 
week.” Report by Xavier, 6R 
 

 
 
Leeds Castle Visits 
“On Monday Year 2 went to Leeds 
Castle. We did a workshop and we 
acted out a story called the Swan 
Princess. We had a tour around 
the castle and inside too. We went 
to a playground at Leeds Castle 
and we stayed there for 20 
minutes and then we went to the 
maze and there were arrows 
pointing the way. We had to go 
through the grotto. It was 
underground and there were scary 
things inside. It was a brilliant 
day!”  Report by Olivia and Alfie, 
2L 
 
Year 1 also visited Leeds Castle.  
Their visit was on Wednesday this 
week and had the most amazing 
time. They loved the Swan 
Princess workshop. 
 

 
 
 

 
Leavers’ Assembly & Disco 
“Yesterday afternoon the Year 6 
Leavers presented an assembly 
to their parents and carers. There 
were groups that talked about the 
different years from reception all 
the way to Year 6. We also talked 
about the activity week and 
Osmington Bay. We sang songs 
from our Peter Pan play and also 
our Young Voices - this made 
many parents cry. Overall it was a 
great experience. After school we 
came back and had a disco and a 
feast made by Mrs Bridges.  
(Thank you so much for the lovely 
food). The disco was amazing! 
The songs were great, the DJ 
was great too everybody enjoyed 
themselves.” Report by JJ, 6R 
 
Best Class Attendance 
The Best Class Attendances in 
school this week are Dragon 
Class with 100% and 5C/H with 
99% attendance. Very well done 
to Dragon Class and 5C/H! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wishing you a 

wonderful Summer 

Holiday! 

 

We look forward to 

seeing you all happy, 

healthy and relaxed on 

Monday 4
th

 September. 

 

 

 

 


